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Comments: In reference the prescribed burn project for Schultz Saddle as described in your proposal, as
residents of Bonanza, we are entirely in favor of this project. This burn can only improve our ability to protect the
East Fork Valley and will improve the looks of the proposed area. Any improvements for elk and other wildlife
habitat is a plus.

You may hear some negative comments from those who may be affected by the smoke. Any negative affects will
be temporary and is much more preferable than another 2000 fire.

Thank you for your efforts. Please contact us if you need any more information or support.



